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On September 25, 2020, notice number 22 (the "Notice") was published in the Official Gazette of Mexico City 

("CDMX") which modifies the Guidelines for the execution of the Gradual Plan towards the New Normality in 

Mexico City (the "Guidelines"), published on May 29, 2020. 

 

According to the Notice, the return of on-site activities for corporate and private sector offices, as well as for 

public officials of the CDMX and Municipalities, will not occur until the epidemiological stoplight has turned 

green. 

 

Because of the foregoing, remote work must continue, except for those corporate or private sector offices 

related to essential activities, whose presence is needed for the proper operation of such activity. In the case 

of public officials of the CDMX and Municipalities, only the personnel needed for the attention of collection, 

social programs and Citizen Service Areas of the government will be required to attend their offices. 

 

The Notice entered into effect on the day of its publication. 

 

* * * 

 
This document is a summary for information purposes only. It does not constitute an opinion and may not be relied upon, used or 

cited without our prior written authorization. We do not assume any responsibilities for the content, scope or use hereof. For any 

comments regarding it, please contact any partner of our firm. 


